
 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year everyone! 

To start our new year off on a positive note, we are delighted to announce 

our community partner, the Church of the Good Shepherd, will be hosting 

a pop-up shop on Friday, from 11am - 1pm. Members pay £4.00 and receive 

£15 worth of shopping.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact 

info@cedarwoodtrust.com or you can give them a call on 07498761659.  

To join, just pop along on Friday morning.  

 

Battle Hill Primary will be acquiring some vouchers for our families to use. 

These, along with further information on food support that is available 

across North Tyneside, will be made available on Thursday.  

 

Miss R Jobey 

Headteacher 

Battle Hill Primary School 

 

  

 

 

BATTLE HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Headteacher:  Miss R Jobey 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr C Bourke 

Assistant Headteacher/SENCo: Miss L Watts 

School Business Manager: Mrs J R Ferreira 
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